SOUTH AFRICAN GOVERNMENT

>‘ CALL FOR G20 SPONSORSHIP ON BEHALF OF THE
> |

South Africa will assume the Presidency of the Group of 20 (G20) on 1 December 2024.

The G20is the premier forum for global economic cooperation
and comprises 19 countries (Argentina, Australia, Brazil,
Canada, China, France, Germany, India, Indonesia, Italy, Japan,
Republic of Korea, Mexico, Russia, Saudi Arabia, South Africa,
Turkiye, United Kingdom, and United States), the European
Union and the African Union.

The G20 South Africa Sponsorship Committee invites potential
sponsors to partner with the government in sponsoring South
Africa’s G20.

The sponsorship should be line with the sponsorship criteria
to be outlined in the G20 Sponsorship Guidelines developed
by the National Treasury, to be issued in November 2024.

The Call for Sponsorship opens on 1 November 2024 and closes on 31 March 2025.

Interested parties are invited to forward their expression of interest by email to: g20sponsorship@dirco.gov.za
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